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ALBERT SCHWEITZER SCHOOL, 

P.O. BOX 13, 40102, KOMBEWA, 

KISUMU, KENYA. 

                                                                                                                           October 16, 2016 

 

TO THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS, 

WATER FOR LIFE FOUNDATION, 

GARTENSTRASSE 95, 

P.O. BOX 

CH- 4052 BASEL. 

Our dear friends, 

 

Water is life! Elizabeth and Salma drinking water. 
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Get warm greetings from Albert Schweitzer School Kenya. 

We wish to pass our sincere thanks for your kind donation of four 10,000 litre water tanks to our school 

worth CHF 6,000. We are very grateful for your support to our school which is situated in South Western 

part of Kenya. Our area is prone to long spells of dry season which makes it very difficult to access clean 

drinking and cooking water during the long dry seasons.  

With your kind support, we shall be able to collect as much clean drinking and cooking water as possible 

during the rainy season. With the additional water tanks we are sure that our water problem will be 

greatly minimized.  

Thank you very much. 

 With lots of appreciation. 

Steve Onyang 

Director Albert Schweitzer School Kenya. 

 

Happy faces of our Children upon hearing  the news about more water tanks! Many thanks. 
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